
 

 

  

 

Latest updates on ORPC Alteration & Additions (A&A) Project  
August 2025 
Building a Disciple Making Church  
Our Legacy of Faith for Future Generations 

 

This is our last update before the big move! 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Key dates to watch: 
- 7 Sep: Guided recce trip from ORPC after service, to Suntec 
- 13 Sep: Pre-move trial set-up 
- 12 October: D-Day - First worship session at Suntec 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
1. Our Final Month before we move to Suntec on 12 October 
 
Let’s get familiar with the location:  

- Check out our walkthrough videos here: https://orpc.sg/aanda/sunday-
services-moving-to-suntec/   

- A detailed guidebook on our new location, instructions on how to get there, 
will be given out starting 31 August, stay tuned!  

- A guided trip from ORPC to Suntec has been organised for Sunday, 7 Sep, 
after the Worship Service. Please sign up at the booth in Dunman Hall after 
service (AM) or at the Sanctuary entrance (PM) 

 
Please note that another church is currently worshipping at the rooms we will be 
using - if you do go to have a look at our new location, please make sure not to 
disturb them. 
 
As part of our dialing down operations, church is closed during weekdays except for 
those with appointments. 
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2. Off-site Worship Preparations at Suntec 
 
Pre-move trial set up at Suntec:  
On 13 September, members from the AV team, children’s ministry, ushers and staff 
in the main hall and children’s room will commence a trial set-up at the new venue.  
 
Do pray for smooth operations, particularly as items need to be moved from ORPC 
to Suntec on 12 Sep and then returned on 13 Sep for Sunday services on 14 Sep. 
 
3. Technical Updates 
 
We have been granted the provisional permission from URA for works to be 
conducted on the Dunman Building. There shall be no commencement of works for 
the proposal for the main church building until approval for commencement of 
works is granted by URA. 
 
4. Fundraising Updates - We have surpassed our $10 mil target! 

 
We thank God for providing us the funds, hitting our $10 million target through 
actual and pledged donations. With the total building cost of $23 million, raising 
more than $10 million will help us to offset potential unexpected expenses and 
reduce the draw-down effect on our reserves.  
 

 
Our fundraising progress is published weekly in the church bulletin. You can refer to 
our weekly digital bulletin for the most current updates. 
 
  



 

 

  

 

A&A Bank Account - You may now make your contributions via the options below:  

Bank Transfer PayNow/PayLah Cheque/ Cashier’s Order 

Bank: UOB Singapore 
SWIFT Code: UOVBSGSG 
Account Name:  
Orchard Road Presbyterian 
Church – A&A Project  
Account No:   773-347-
101-1     

UEN No: S90CC0750JAA1 
Payee Name:  
Orchard Road Presbyterian 
Church – A&A Project 
QR Code:  
 
 

Payee Name:  
Orchard Road Presbyterian 
Church – A&A Project 
Mailing Address: 3 Orchard 
Road, Singapore 238825 
 

 
We are grateful to the various discipleship groups (DGs) and ministries who have 
supported past fundraising events:  
 

● 26 July & 23 August : Art for A&A 
An afternoon of 2 Art workshops led by 
passionate artists, each offering a 
unique, hands-on experience of 
sketching and watercolour painting 

 
 


